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  Summary information for families & students  
2022 NSWPSSA Swimming & Diving Championships  
Monday 4 April & Tuesday 5 April 2022  

Venue Entry 

In line with COVID-safe practices, entry for officials and spectators will be via the mouse hole entry 
located in SOPAC car park P2. Officials will have a designated lane to speed track entry. 
Anyone displaying cold and flu like symptoms and feeling unwell will NOT be permitted to enter 
the venue. 
  

Spectator tickets 

Only two (2) spectators per competitor 
will be allowed entry via a ticket (free).   

Please be aware that the Sydney 
Olympic Park Aquatic Centre Capital 
Works program has been delayed and 
may impact on spectators at the venue. 
All competitors and spectators will be 
allocated a seating area in the 
grandstand. 

Spectator ticketing link and information 
can be accessed at the NSWPSSA 
website. 

Livestreaming 

Livestreaming of the NSWPSSA Swimming Championship will be available through the New 
South Wales Schools Sports Association website: https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/NSWPSSA 

 

 

 

Entry 
 
 

Spectator tickets 
QR Code for spectator 
ticketing instructions via 

Trybooking website 

https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/NSWPSSA
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2022 NSWPSSA Swimming & Diving Championships 
Monday 4 April & Tuesday 5 April 2022 
 

Parking 

Transport to and from the venue is the responsibility of the individual competitor.  
Parking is available in Sydney Olympic Park. Please view the SOPAC venue website for more 
information. 
 

Order of events 

The order of events and grandstanding seating will be available on the NSWPSSA website 
https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/NSWPSSA . A plan of the seating arrangements for 2022 
has also been attached for your information. 
The event will be conducted under the ARRIVE, COMPETE, LEAVE COVID-safe protocols. Therefore 
competitors who don’t qualify for finals will need to leave the venue by the end of the session.   
The NSWPSSA Swimming Championships will be conducted using the One Start Rule. 

NSWPSSA Souvenir Apparel 

Competitors can purchase NSWPSSA Souvenir apparel from the online store: 
https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/NSWPSSA 

Catering facilities  

Competitors and spectators are encouraged to bring their own food. There will be canteen facilities 
available on both the western and eastern grandstands. 

Important reminders 

Spectators are reminded that the pool deck is strictly reserved for competitors and NSWPSSA 
officials only. 
Marshalling Area is under the Western Grandstand for all competitors. 
All warm ups to be conducted under the direct supervision of team management. 

 

  
 

QR Code 
for apparel  
purchases & 
championship 
information 

https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/NSWPSSA
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